
The At-Home Out-of-the-Box HS 
We will be hosting ZOOM classes for our students who opt for virtual learning. 

We will be using the "Bring it Home" Curriculum, and we will be dropping off or mailing boxes 

periodically to our families who are enrolled that will have supplies, printouts and even ingredients 

for baking activities. 

 We ask that families prepare for online learning by removing other distractions from the learning 

space; making sure the internet connection is fast and secure; that the child is comfortable and can 

have his or her camera on the whole time so we can see them throughout the lesson.   

 You will be receiving an email with your class zoom invitation. It will remain the same throughout the 

year and will be password protected. 

In addition, occasionally when we do a bigger school-wide event, we will send a separate zoom 

invitation as well.  

The day of week and time will be decided to accommodate all the families once children sign up. 


